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The most up-to-date information on the application process can be found on the USCIS website. Please note: UNA OIA is 
able to provide you with general guidance. However, any advice provided to you by our office, as well as the information in this 
packet, does not constitute legal advice. Additionally, due to the fluid nature of governmental interpretation, the USCIS may 
change its interpretation of the immigration policies

http://www.uscis.gov/

